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SCARECROW FESTIVAL 
 

Once again, we had some amazing 
scarecrows dotted around the village, 
so a big thank-you to everyone who 
made this such a fun weekend.  Well 
done to the winners!  1st prize to the 
Rowleys for their Mole Catcher, 2nd to 
Zoe Suleman-Casey for her Dog 
Walker, and 3rd to Catherine Bartlett’s 
Air Hostess.     

Next year we go “Around the World” so get those 
thinking caps on and start collecting bits and bobs.   

 

 

CHRISTMAS 
 

Christmas Fair 
Sunday 27th 
November 

 

Seniors Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 14th 
December 
 

Full details nearer         
the time 

PRINTER 
CARTRIDGE 
RECYCLING 

MCA is obtaining a 
recycling bin for printer 
cartridges, to be  located 
in Misson Community 
Centre.  Please save all 
those used cartridges for 
the bin;  help cut down 
on plastic waste and 
raise funds for MCA too. 
 


